New Vienna City  Public Hearing
March 25, 2025

Mayor Roger Langel opened the Public Hearing  on the max property tax rate at 5:30pm. Present were council members:   Dave DuBois,  Kathy Engelken, Caleb Puetz,  Jake Lehman. Absent-T.J. Kloser.
	Puetz  made the motion to approve the agenda for March 25, 2025 seconded by Engelken.
	Public hearing on the max property tax rate for fiscal year July 1,2025 to June 30,2026.  The council took questions from the residents that were present regarding the rate and what the mailing from the county  all stated. Residents were looking for explanation on percentages and increases. The tax rate for New Vienna will be lower for the next fiscal year, with a rate of 11.39 per $100,000.0 of assessed value. 
		There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned on a motion from Lehman, second by Puetz at 5:47 pm. Submitted by Angie Oberbroeckling, City Clerk    

